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Children can wear their own clothes to 
school on Friday 11th February and bring a 
£1 donation for British Heart Foundation

Safer Internet day is Tuesday 8th February.  
The children will be learning about how 
to stay safe online in school this week.  
The theme this year is “Together for a 

better internet”.  You the parents have a 
very important role to play in keeping our 

children safe online as they grow and 
learn in an increasingly digital world!

Post-Prinary

admissions 

portal opens 1st

February – 23rd

February

Transfer results 

issued Saturday 

5th February

Mid-term break 

Monday 14th –

Firday 19th

February 

inclusive 
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Our School Policy on 
healthy snacks allows 

break time snacks of fruit 
and vegetables only. 

STAY IN TOUCH

02871347190 ccallan016@c2kni.net

Shared Education
This month our teachers are planning and 
preparing together to restart our Shared 
Education Project with Newbuildings PS  
postponed due to Covid restrictions.  Our 
focus is Well-being through outdoor play 
and of course lots of learning and fun!

PTA Relaunch.  
Please check your child’s bag for a register of interest form for 

our school Parents and Friends Group.  Covid restrictions should 
allow us to meet to relaunch our group who play a very 
important role in fundraising and supporting our school. 

REMINDER:  
NO NUTS 
NO KIWIS IN 
SCHOOL FOR 
THE SAFETY 
OF ALL 
CHILDREN

mailto:ccallan016@c2kni.net

